
SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 
AUSTRALIAN CUSTOMS SERVICE 

Question No. 98 

Senator Ludwig asked the following question at the hearing on 13 February 2007: 

CMR: On what date prior to 12 October 2005, was the last capacity review? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

Capacity reviews are an ongoing business-as-usual activity and are undertaken regularly as 
part of the monitoring and management regime for CMR. Prior to the 12 October 2005, and 
afterwards, stress and volume testing, including reviews of capacity requirements, were 
performed on a daily basis by a dedicated team of specialists. For further details, please refer 
to the reply to your Question on Notice No. 1389 of Senate Estimates Hearing of 24 
November 2005. 
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